
 

 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING OUR DAILY BULLETIN, FEEL FREE TO 

CALL OUR MAIN OFFICE AT 223-8600.  WE WILL HELP ANSWER ANY QUESTIONS YOU MAY HAVE 
OR REFER YOU TO THE RIGHT PERSON.  HAVE A NICE DAY! 

 
             

 B  DAY                                                                                                                               WEDNESDAY, JUNE 18TH 2025 

 

Join us for The UVMS Music Fest **TONIGHT** 
The ultimate closeout party for the middle school year. Enjoy an unforgettable evening of:​
The Hudson Valley Event Group: Professional DJ and ​
Photo Booth (photos go directly to your phone!)​
Delicious food and snacks for purchase​
Fun sport games and activities with friends​
Hang out with friends, make new ones, and experience the best of middle school! This event is open to 
the entire family. Bring your chairs, blankets, and a lawn game if you'd like.​
When: JUNE 18, 2025 ​
Time: 5:00-9:00 pm​
Where: Outdoors at UVMS​
Who: Incoming 6th graders, current 6th, 7th, and 8th graders, and their families! 

 

 

Still want to buy a yearbook? 
Last minute sales will be before school from 7:20-7:30 AM this Friday until next 

Tuesday. Sales will be located at the end of the 7th grade hallway!  
They are $45 each and cash only! 

    
 

 

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS!  It is very important that you remember to bring 

your Chromebook and your charger home with you every night. 

 

ATTENDANCE OFFICE –  Attention: Parents and Guardians – Please remember to contact our office if any 

information in your student’s Parent Portal account has changed.  Attendance-related notes may now be submitted via email! 

Emails must include all required information, as noted below, and should be submitted from the email address associated with 

your Parent Portal account. Notes should be sent to UVMSAttendance@acsdny.org. Per District policy, absence notes 

MUST be submitted within 10 days of a student’s return after absence. 

 

https://email-link.parentsquare.com/ls/click?upn=u001.fXnyRoRrYp-2BOes1zT5H-2F4svg7CiBpZljGkMAip0084HOfW5tppWofLmn6TKspMxRiWvFh8-2FA3hoohAwsTWiAIUxV7a1noB4et-2FeVYSgRjRrI0MG4yh2RcTGhSLaKaM5YTk0a_5gWm-2FkGZxu0iZz6W0q6ecP2X9JvYS2sxVLDUlWD9r0OhVU3Qy2B-2FRjP-2BGEzkCQrEJ67ttUZuLiB5CSFcd6FhA-2Fu-2BtSY7Hsif-2BjO5UZiA7fcEfwv4HD5wl5PZVDWrJZUR9z-2FaVy3rEUdRSU4AgWkMY-2Bg9degQ-2FWVsmFJDbvhqO18ZxUBoBC4ESWOj5s-2F-2B0GPRoIhMr0s4-2Fuz2YVr4fSOUFjVa-2FJ0pwekdUXxeM4rnWqFvlRPIsv2qv72Wm0TJV7gRuFikYAi3OfPX-2FEFfxTGRBw-3D-3D
mailto:UVMSAttendance@acsdny.org


 

 

 

 

MAIN OFFICE -  Attention: Parents and Guardians - If you need to contact the Main Office staff, please email 

UVMSMainoffice@acsdny.org.  Feel free to send BUS NOTES to this email address.   

 

 

 

HEALTH OFFICE –      If your child has borrowed an ice pack from the health office, please remember to 

return the ice pack when done with it.  REMINDER: Attention: Students – please do not text your parents saying you 

are sick or not feeling well.  Please go to the health office first and be seen by the nurse.  At that time, you may call  

your parents.  Thank you!  

 

 

 

LIBRARY –     Please encourage your children to return their Library books. Thank you! 

 

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS –   Please check the lost and found table in the main lobby for any clothing items, 

water bottles, or lunch boxes you might have lost.  Please label your coats and jackets with your name so they can be 

returned.  For other items such as books, calculators, jewelry, eyeglasses, and purses, you may check in the Main Office.  

Please click here for photos of our current lost and found items. 

 

 

MATH AND LEARNING LAB – Union Vale Middle School’s Math and Learning Lab is available during all periods.  

Students take advantage of this opportunity to receive extra help with math and other subjects during the school day. See 

your Math teacher for a pass. All students must have a pass to attend the Math and Learning Lab. Math and Learning Lab 

Schedule 

 

 

 

TECHNOLOGY – REMINDER: students should bring in their Chromebook chargers EVERY DAY to school with them.   

Chromebook Troubleshooting Guide   

 

 
 

 

RAY OF LIGHT  The Ray of Light coordinators, Mrs. Simonetty and Ms. Leonard, want to welcome you to 

another school year.  The Ray of Light program seeks to recognize faculty and staff who are demonstrating 

our school slogan and who are moving our school to a better place!  Students and staff can nominate any 

student or staff using the QR code on our bulletin board near the main office or by emailing us.  We also 

update a bulletin board in the Guidance hallway.  Help us at UVMS by being a Ray of Light to others.   

 

 

 

mailto:UVMSMainoffice@acsdny.org
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1vrBkhtAQEeMMEn9MD6oqYA_W-XC-56qZch4E8j29q40/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O3OHMUkK5r6AC3Z0sxSMtQMVNaRRLBhh3deAVvnIgbs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O3OHMUkK5r6AC3Z0sxSMtQMVNaRRLBhh3deAVvnIgbs/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.arlingtonschools.org/site/Default.aspx?PageID=24474


 

 

 

 

 

Here are some reminders and updates for the last two weeks:  

 

●​ We are in the final two weeks of the school year! Please have your child check that they have 
submitted all assignments. If they are unsure, they should check with their teacher. 

 
●​ Yearbooks have arrived! Yearbooks will be distributed in 1st period on Friday, June 20th. 

Still want to buy a yearbook? 
Last minute sales will be before school from 7:20-7:30 AM this Friday until next Tuesday. 

Sales will be located at the end of the 7th grade hallway!  
They are $45 each and cash only! 

 
 

●​ The Algebra Regents exam will be on June 18th. It is an afternoon exam, beginning at 12pm. All 
students are expected to attend school in the morning prior to the exam.  

 
●​ There is no school on Thursday, June 19th in recognition of Juneteenth.  

 
●​ 7th grade students have their World Language final exam this week. Students should check their 

Google Classroom pages if they need details.  
 

●​ The final 8th grade trip of the year to Splashdown will be held on Friday, June 20th during the 
school day. The weather looks perfect! The plan is to return for the regular buses at the regular 
dismissal time. This is a shift from the permission slip information. Students will not need 
parent pick up.  

 
●​ Also on Friday, June 20th, our 6th grade students will have a final Arts in Ed experience, with the 

Tanglewood Marionettes.  
 

●​ 8th grade students will take the FLACS World Language Exam on Monday, June 23. Their 
teacher will share details of where their testing room is located. This is a secure exam- there is no 
make up for this test. Attendance is mandatory to receive credit for the course. Students who do not 
attend will not receive credit for the course, and will need to repeat Level 1 of their language in 9th 
grade.  

 
●​ Recognition Night (our 8th grade moving up ceremony): Monday, June 23 at 6pm at the HS.  

 
●​ Wednesday, June 25th is the last day of school for students. It is a half day: students will be 

dismissed at 10am. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AFTER-SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  

 

 

 

  

UVMS MUSIC FEST -  Join us for the UVMS Music Fest on June 18th, from 5:00-9:00 pm, 

outdoors at UVMS. The ultimate closeout party for the middle school year! Sponsored by the 

UVMS PTA. Enjoy an unforgettable evening of: The Hudson Valley Event Group: DJ playing 

all the latest huts, PhotoBooth (photos go directly to your phone!), delicious food and snacks, 

fun sports games and activities with friends, hang out with friends & make new ones, and 

experience the best of the middle school! This event is open to the entire family. Bring your 

chairs, blankets and a lawn game if you’d like. Mark your calendars and we’ll see you there! 

  

 

 

** There are NO Athletics or Intramurals Wednesday 6/18/25 ** 

 

 

 

The UVMS track will be closed beginning June 30th, and will remain closed 

throughout the summer due to construction.  

 

 

 

 

New! Next Year!! 

​ The combined LMS/UVMS Football Team will practice and have home games at LMS. THey will use the 

boys locker rooms to the store pads, helmets and equipment. THe combined LMS/UVMS Field Hockey Team will 

practice and have home games at UVMS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
Spring Busing Schedule:   
 
Monday June 16: ​ 3:30pm bus only 
Tuesday June 17: ​ 3:30pm bus only 
Wednesday June 18: ​ 3:30pm bus only 
Thursday June 19: ​ NO SCHOOL 
Friday June 20: ​ ​ No BUS 
 

 
**There will be no more 4:15pm buses** 

 
 

 
 
***Reminder to all students that you are NOT allowed to stay after school for the sports team games without a 

parent/chaperone.  Again, if you would like to attend one of the UVMS sports team games, you MUST have a 

parent/guardian with you!** 


